Nicole Gaudette

From: Evan Maxim

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2018 8:49 AM

To: Cheryl D'Ambrosio

Cc: Nicole Gaudette; Alison VanGorp

Subject: RE: request for notification of community meeting

Dear Cheryl D’Ambrosio,

Thank you for the email. | have copied Nicole Gaudette, the Senior Planner who is managing this project, to ensure that
you are copied on future communications regarding this project.

Regards,

Fvan Maxim

Interim Director of Development Services
City of Mercer Island Development Services
9611 SE 36 Street, Mercer Island, WA 98040
p: 206.275.7732

f: 206.275.7726

From: Cheryl D'Ambrosio <dambrosiocheryl@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 14, 2018 5:58 PM

To: Evan Maxim <evan.maxim@mercergov.org>

Subject: request for notification of community meeting

Hello,
We would like to be notified when a community meeting will be held regarding the Proposed Amendment to City Zoning
for French School/ Herzel/ SJCC.

Thank you,

Cheryl and Tony D'Ambrosio
3712 E Mercer Way

Mercer Island, WA 98040



